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WORSHIP  
 
This week’s worship will focus on all of our Christian values of Love, Respect, Faith, 
Thankfulness and Fellowship as we think about the true meaning of Christmas through 
our Nativities and Carol Services. 
 
 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

AWARD WINNERS 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbirds: Nikan 
Robin Class: Robyn and Evie 
Skylark Class: Izzy and Stanley 
Kingfisher Class: Dorothy and Eliza 
Owl Class: Lily and Dexter 
 

 
 
 

CELEBRATION 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Mrs Dakin, Poppy, Tilly and Hugo  
who had birthdays this week! 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

• Church Services: 13th December 

• Fordhall Farm visit (Hummingbird, 
Robin and Skylark): 14th December 

• Bradbury Centre KS2 visit: 14th 
December 

• End of term: 16th December 

• First day of spring term: 3rd 
January 

Click here to view our term dates. 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

NEWS 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

Friday, 9th December 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope everyone is enjoying the festive preparations as much as we are in school. As we approach the final school week of 
the year, we can reflect on what an eventful term it’s been! On behalf of all the staff at Lower Heath, I would like to thank 
you all for the support you have given with all of the activities – I appreciate it can be hectic at times! 
 
Owl had a bracing walk up Oswestry Hill Fort on Monday as part of their geography learning. There were some tired 
children (and adults) at the end of the day! Miss Williams organised another successful film night and the children enjoyed 
taking part in the Christingle activities on Thursday. 
 
Tuesday,13th December, we would like to welcome you all to our church services. Robyn and Skylark is at 2pm. Children 
can leave after the performance with parents who are in church. If you are not able to attend the nativity, please collect 
Robin and Skylark children 2:45-3pm from church. Kingfisher and Owl Carol Concert is at 5pm. It would be lovely for the 
children to have a full congregation for these events so we hope you are able to join us. Mince pies on arrival! 
 
Miss Holly Tilley will be joining Lower Heath to work with Mrs Langer in Hummingbird Class on Tuesday. Hummingbird, 
Robin and Skylark children will visit Fordhall Farm on Wednesday,14th and a small group of KS2 children are going to 
Bradbury Centre to sing carols. 
 
The final day of term will start with our celebration worship at 9:30 where we will celebrate pupils’                                        
achievements through the term. Following this, we have a special visitor arranged – shhhhhh!  And in the                                
afternoon, children will enjoy party games around the school. Children can come to school in a Christmas                              
jumper or a party outfit on Friday.  
 
Enjoy a peaceful weekend.                                                                                                                                     

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

Time-telling Skylarks Winter fun in Hummingbird 
Hill climbing Owls 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
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